
 

Memo 
To:   City Council 

From:   Jessica Kahn, Public Works Director 

Date:   February 13, 2025 

Re: Items 9A (Bay Avenue Corridor Study) and 9B (Bay Avenue and Hill Street 
Traffic Safety Update) 

Staff recommends continuing Items 9A (Bay Avenue Corridor Study) and 9B (Bay Avenue and 

Hill Street Traffic Safety Update) to the City Council meeting scheduled for February 27, 2025, 

to allow for additional public outreach. Staff is arranging meetings with local businesses to 

gather feedback. These items will return to the Council with updated public input at the 

rescheduled meeting date.  

 

Any public comments received on the items will be included in the agenda packet for the 

rescheduled meeting date. 
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